
Blueriver Quarterly meeting of women friends held the 20th of 10th month 1833. 

 The representatives being called were all present. 

 The friends apointed to copy the Epistles, report it is complied with. 

 The friends appointed to attend the yearly mtg report that a part of them attended to the 

appointment. 

 Epistles from New York, Philadelphia Baltimore, and Ohio, were received and read in 

this meeting, we believe to the comfort and encouragement of many minds. Rachael Knight, 

Rhoda Stanley, Huldah Stanley, & Betsy Trueblood, are appointed to copy and furnish the 

monthly meetings.  

One of the friends appointed by our last yearly meeting to attend this Quarterly meeting and the 

meetings constituting it in order if way should open to strengthen and encourage friends, is 

acceptably with us whose company and service is satisfactory. 

        This meeting concludes 


